LOUDON COUNTY COMMISSION

STATE OF TENNESSEE
COUNTY OF LOUDON
Monday, May 16, 2016
Courthouse Annex Building
5:30 PM

SPECIAL CALLED MEETING

Discussion of Medical Insurance for County Employees

(1) Roll Call	Present were the following Commissioners: Brewster, Meers, Maples, Tinker, Satterfield, Bradshaw, Harrelson, Duff, Shaver, and Cullen: (10)		
(2) General Public Comments	Pat Hunter asked about the Medical Insurance see an 80/20 split.	Rate and expressed that she would like to	
(3) Salary & Benefits Committee Recommend Approved	Loudon County Mayor – Buddy Bradshaw Mayor Bradshaw reported that the County Salary & Benefits Committee had met recently to discuss Medical Insurance for County Employees and had decided to recommend extending the Carriage Hill contract another year (through this year and until July 1, 2017) and then switching over to United Health Care. Following discussion Commissioner Shaver made a motion with a second by Commissioner Cullen to accept this recommendation of the Salary & Benefits Committee. In follow-on discussion Mayor Bradshaw said that this recommendation was the best deal. Upon voice vote the motion Passed unanimously.		
(4) Adjourn	3	e being no further discussion, a motion being duly made and seconded, the May 16, Special Called Meeting stood adjourned at 5:50 p.m.	
		COUNTY COMMISSION CHAIRMAN	
	ATTEST:		
	COUNTY CLERK		
		COUNTY MAYOR	